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     September 30, 2014 
 
Mr. Stephen Fleming, P.E. 
Senior Remediation Manager 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
11923 Tramway Drive 
Cincinnati, OH  45241 
 
 RE:  Safety-Kleen Amityville, Site No. 152154 
 
Dear Mr. Fleming: 

 
The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation has reviewed Safety-

Kleen’s “Phase 1 – Source Area Control Remedial Design” dated September 22, 2014.  The 
Design is based on information collected as part of the Remedial Design Characterization and 
historic data.  The proposed design is consistent with the conceptual design presented in the 
approved “Supplemental Corrective Measures Work Plan.” 

 
Upon review, the proposed Phase 1 injection program design is acceptable.  Safety-Kleen 

may begin implementation of the work upon receipt of this correspondence. 
 
Department staff will be providing field oversight of the portions of the injection program 

scheduled to begin September 29, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at (518) 402-9813. 

 
Sincerely, 

      
Kent D. Johnson 
Senior Engineering Geologist  
Remedial Section B, Remedial Bureau E 
Division of Environmental Remediation 

ec: A. Everett, USEPA, Region 2 
 M. Leary, NYAG 
 M. Roma, NYAG 
 K. Murphy, Region 1 
 D. Radtke 

 
 


